TOWN OF HARRISON
COMPTROLLER'S OFFICE

o

TO: Richard Dicnisio, Supervisor and Members of the Town Board
FROM: Maureen MacKenzie, Comptroller
RE: Town Board Meeting of March 20, 2024

DATE:  March 18, 2024

Approval is requested, for the Purchasing Department to ga out to formal bid for the Cameras,
Entry Readers and D Machine for the Downtown Firehouse.

Respectfully submitted.
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